
 

 

 

CITY OF HIGH POINT 
AGENDA ITEM 

 
 
 
 
Title:  750 MCM Copper Underground Cable-Bid #53-061617 
 
From: 

 
Garey S. Edwards, Electric Utilities Director Meeting Date: July 17, 2017 

Public Hearing: N/A Advertising Date / 
Advertised By: 

 
N/A 

 
Attachments: 
 
 
 

 
Attachment A:  City Bid Recommendation 
Attachment B:  City Bid Tabulation 

 
 
PURPOSE:  
The purchase of this cable will be utilizied in replacing the underground lines in the downtown area. 
 
BACKGROUND:   
The City’s underground electric system in the downtown area is forty (40) plus years old and in need of 
replacement.    
 
BUDGET IMPACT:  
Funds are budgeted in the 2017-18 budget for this project. 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:   
Staff is recommending that Council approve the  award of contract to WESCO in the amount of $202,350.00 for 
the purchase of this cable. 
 
    
 
 
 

                           






